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Dates to Note 
 

Fri 11 May 

 Assembly 2pm 

 ‘Pink Ribbon’ Afternoon 

Tea and Bubbles 

Sat 12 May 

 Y3 & 4 Netball starts 
Mon 14 May 

 Junior trip to Island Bay 
Marine Centre 

Tues 15 May 

 School Cross Country 
(pp 17) 

Wed 16 May 

 Buddy Liturgy Tūī, Ruru 
and Pūkeko     

   9.10am Pohutukawa 

 Early Risers Session 1 
2pm 

Thur 17 May 

 WSG Cuppa and Kai  
6pm  

Fri 18 May 

 Assembly  2pm  
Wed 23 May 

 Liturgy Kererū & Kākāpō 
 Early Risers Session 2 

2pm 

 Water Polo starts 
Thurs 24 May 

 Reconciliation Parent 
Session  7pm 

Fri 25 May 

 Reconciliation Session 1  
2pm 

28 May – 1 Jun  

 Samoan Language 
Week 

Tues 29 May 

 SWZ Cross Counrty (pp 

31) 

Wed 30 May 

 Early Risers Session 3 
2pm 

 

 

Malo ni Parents and friends 
 

Welcome back to Term 2 at Sacred Heart School. We hope you all had a 

great holiday.  
 

This week we have welcomed Mary Ely and Jill Power from the 

Education Review Office into our school. We have taken this opportunity 

to show them all the great things that are going on here. We look 

forward to hearing their feedback and finding areas for future 

development. 

 

We also welcomed Therese Grevatt as a student teacher in Tui class for 

3 weeks. 
 

Congratulations to Maria and Regginald Dalope and family on the safe 

arrival of their new daughter and sister, Vita. 

 

We offer our prayers and sympathy to Julius Solia on the recent death 

of his uncle, to the members of our Tokelauan community on their 

recent family bereavements and to the St Peter and Paul’s School 

Community on the recent death of one of their teachers Nicola 

Shanahan. Our prayers and thoughts are with you at this time. 

 

Congratulations to our FOSH group on the very successful Annabel 

Langbein evening last Friday. It was a wonderful event and we are very 

grateful to John Vallely of Paper Plus Lower Hutt for the opportunity to 

host Annabel and fundraise at the same time. Special thanks to Anita 

McKegg for her organisation of the evening and to everyone who 

pitched in and helped in any way. 

 

Thanks to Kea and Kōtuku classes for their lovely Buddy Liturgy this 

morning. Next week’s liturgy will be hosted by Tūī, Ruru and Pūkeko 

classes on Wednesday at 9am. 

 

Thanks to everyone who has ensured their children are wearing the 

correct winter uniform. Please ensure your children have the correct 

winter footwear and they bring a jacket every day. 

 

Good luck to all our winter sports team whose seasons have begun. 

Remember to enjoy your season and play hard but fair. Remember to 

show your RISE values. Thanks to all those parents who have offered to 

coach, manage and umpire our teams. 

 

Sacramental Programme: The Parish Sacramental programme for 

this year is beginning at the end of May. Enrolment forms were sent out 

last week.  

 

Scholastic Book Club closes on Thursday 24th May. Late orders will 

not be accepted. 
 

Artsplash If your child/children would like to be part of our Artsplash 

Choir this year the permission slips are due back by this Friday 11th 

May. 



 

 
Over the holidays to… 
Amelie, Eden, William, 

Caitlin, Daisy-Ana, Molly, 
Aquino, Benjamin L,  

Olli and Solomon 
Rosie McNeill 
Riley McMillan 

George Rosemergy 
Seth Taplin 

Lola Marsden 
Tehoa Samuel 

Samantha Condratov 
Edward Gendall 

 
At Sacred Heart School 

we live our values every 

day in very way 

 

Respect 
 

 
Integrity 

 

Sense of 
Community 

 
 

Excellence 
 

Avah for being an excellent 
role model. 
Joel  for putting equipment 
away for a teacher. 
Apai for picking up wheels 
day cones without being 
asked. 
Caitlin for opening a door 
for an adult. 
Danijela for showing love 
and care to a hurt child. 
George R for helping 
people. 
Te Mauri for helping people. 
Oliver for always being 
ready and doing his best. 
 

************* 
PETONE LIBRARY  
WILL BE CLOSED 

FOR A MAKEOVER 
14 – 16 MAY 

 

Property You may have noticed some new gates appearing around our 

property and a sample of a perspex panel on the fence. We are 

preparing for a new entrant who needs to be in a secure environment 

and we would be very grateful if you would make sure the gates are 

shut at all times. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

 

Thought for the Week 

“How wonderful to be “envoys of hope”, simple and joyful messengers 

of the Easter acclamation.” 

Pope Francis (@pontifex) 

 

Happy Mother’s Day to all the Mums and grandmothers in our 

community. I hope someone spoils you this coming Sunday! 

 

Ke manuia koutou uma I te Alofa o te Atua 

God bless 

Liz 
 

SCHOOL NOTICES 
 THANK YOU for supporting the Annabel 

Langbein Book Launch last Friday night.  

What an amazing night of entertainment 

and fun.  We had some very happy raffle 

winners! 

The school has received an amazing $       ! 
A special thank you Anita McKegg and the 
awesome FOSH  fundraising team who all 
took on jobs preparing for the event and on 
the night.   
Thanks also to John Vallely and the team at 
Paper Plus in Lower Hutt for their support 
and donations. 

 Invitation to a Pink Ribbon óAfternoon Tea and Bubblesô this Friday 11
th
 from 

4 – 5pm, in Pohutukawa. Raising funds for the New Zealand breast Cancer 

Foundation.  Cost $15. Sorry no children.  Please get your ticket from the 

school office by tomorrow (Thurs) afternoon. Donations are welcome to 

‘Sacred Heart Petone’ on the official Pink Ribbon web site 

https://pinkribbonbreakfast.co.nz/   See Janet or Onieka for more information. 

 The Entertainment Book for 2018/19 Please return any books you do not 

wish to purchase asap.  Thank you. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
Ë St Bernardõs College Open Day St Bernard’s College will be holding an Open Day on 

Saturday 26 May 2018 from 10.00am until 2.00pm. Prospective students and their 

parents are invited to visit during these hours to find out more about St Bernard’s 

College and what it can provide. St Bernard’s College is a Year 7-13 Catholic boys’ 

college. For further information please see our website: www.sbc.school.nz or contact 

the office 5609250   office@sbc.school.nz 

Ë National Library of New Zealand  It's He Tohu's first birthday!  Come and celebrate 

with us at our Whǖnau Day. We have a day full of fun filled entertainment, kai, arts & 

crafts, and kōrero. There is something for everyone!  Saturday, 19 May, 10am – 

2.30pm. Free. No bookings required.  Te Ahumairangi (Ground Floor), National Library, 

corner Molesworth and Aitken Streets, Thorndon.  events.natlib@dia.govt.nz Enjoy 

contemporary music in te reo, hip hop, kapa haka, pasifika music, storytelling and 3D 

printing, plus lots more. Get creative at our arts & craft spaces, suitable for all ages. 

Attend our speaker series to learn about the three documents that shaped Aotearoa 

New Zealand or take a tour of He Tohu in either te reo or English throughout the day. 

 

https://pinkribbonbreakfast.co.nz/
http://www.sbc.school.nz/
mailto:office@sbc.school.nz
https://natlib.govt.nz/he-tohu
https://natlib.govt.nz/events/celebrate-he-tohu-s-birthday-may-19-2018
mailto:events.natlib@dia.govt.nz?subject=Celebrate%20He%20Tohu%27s%20birthday%21%20%20May%2019%2C%202018


 

Lunc honline  
 

Order lunches at school! 
Wednesdays ð Subway 

Thursdays ð Pita Pit 
Fridays ð Sushi 

http://www.lunchonline.co.nz 

Pita Pit will be having a 
special in Term 2! 

 
òImagination is more 

important than 

knowl edge.  For 

knowledge is limited to 

all we now know and 

understand, while 

imagination embraces 

the entir world, and all 

there ever will be to 

know and understand.ó 

Einstein 

 

Uniform Shop 
Mondays  2.45 ð 3.15 pm 
Tuesdays  8.45 ð 9.15pm 

 

 
Contact Us 

Tel 568 6711 
Text 0225115419 

(for absentees)  
PLEASE NOTE NEW CELL 

PHONE NUMBER! 
 

School App – free 
download 

‘Sacred Heart Petone’ 
(send an absentee 

message, see notices and 
newsletters and much 

more!) 

 
admin@sacredheartpetone.sch

ool.nz 
www.sacredheartpetone.sch

ool.nz 

 
School Bank 

Account 
12 3142 0121485 

00 
Please note the child’s 

name and what the payment 
is for when making an online 

payment. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

Celebrating our STUDENTS  
Rosie McNeill is welcomed to TƸƛ Class 
and to Sacred Heart School at her 
Whakatau. 

 

 
Congratulations to our School 
Leaders who represented us proudly 
at the Anzac Parade during the 
holidays. 
 

At the end of last term friends of the 
Leafe family visited our school.   

We taught them Tai Chi and they 
taught us to count in French!  

 
Amazing artwork by Pǹkeko class 
with Ms Mahony! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pūkeko class and their water cycle study, and finding neutral forces 
 
 

 
 
 

Donõt forget to do some family training 
at home for the cross country!  

http://www.lunchonline.co.nz/
mailto:admin@sacredheartpetone.school.nz
mailto:admin@sacredheartpetone.school.nz
http://www.sacredheartpetone.school.nz/
http://www.sacredheartpetone.school.nz/


Whatõs coming 
Up!  
 School Cross 

Country 
Tuesday 15th May 
 
Some photos from the  

Annabel Evening ! 

Thanks Rachel Nankivell  

 

Board of Trustees News 
All on board for Term 2!  The Board met last week and discussed a number 
matters.  The ERO team are due this week and will be talking to staff, the 
Board and some parents.  It is an important process that reviews the 
school operations, teaching practices and community engagement and a 
lot of preparation has gone into getting ready for the review.   
Liz has submitted a grant application for a new school Kapa Haka/cultural 
uniform and we are hopeful that this is successful in time for the Hutt Poly 
Fest in July.   
Property maintenance is on-going and you may have noticed that work to 
the school fence is underway.   
The BoT also acknowledges the wonderful work of the school FOSH group 
ς it is great to see our school community working together to fundraise for 
much needed equipment and resources.  
Tane Wilson has stepped down as Chair of the board due to family 
commitments.  We thank Tane for his hard work during his time as Chair.  
Sean Mahony will be replacing him until the end of the current board term 
in 2019. 
 

Thank you 
Rachael Leafe 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

*Car mow teh  weh ςhe 
                     Awesome! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Donôt let the flu bug get you in 2018 

CATCH IT:  Cover your face when you cough and sneeze.  

BIN IT:  Throw away used tissues straight away.  

KILL IT :  Clean your hands thoroug hly and often.  

Stay home if you or your children are unwell.  

Annual vaccinations reduce the risk of flu, speak to your GP 

now.  
Immunisation and good hygiene remain our best line of defence in preventing an 

 outbreak and spread of the illness.

I just ran 
non-stop   
around the 
Petone Rec! 

Ka mau te 
wehi!  *      

Ata marie* 
Miss Heatley 

Ata marie* 
 Mrs Pennington. 

* Ah-Tah marr-ee-eh 
   Good morning! 



 


